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Dear	Parents/Guardians,	
	
Baker	Valley	Unified	School	District	has	always	strived	to	create	a	safe	and	positive	learning	
environment	for	all	students.	In	our	effort	to	continue	and	improve	our	school	climate,	we	
have	worked	together	to	develop	a	PBIS	plan.	PBIS	stands	for	Positive	Behavior	Intervention	
and	Supports	and	is	founded	on	the	assumption	or	belief	that	all	children	can	exhibit	
appropriate	behavior.	The	primary	goal	is	to	create	a	positive	school	climate	that	fosters	being	
respectful,	responsible,	and	ready	to	learn.	
	
The	students	learned	about	PBIS,	at	a	whole	school	assembly	on	January	22,	2016,	followed	by	
a	day	full	of	relevant	activities	to	teach	this	new	program.	A	district-wide	special	lunch	was	
hosted	for	students	and	staff	called	the	Stone	Soup	Lunch.	
	
In	addition	to	our	kick-off	assembly,	we	displayed	posters	around	the	campus	to	reinforce	
positive	behaviors.	All	staff	taught	the	students	the	positive	behaviors	they	are	expected	to	
demonstrate	at	school.	We	will	acknowledge	and	reward	students	who	consistently	
demonstrate	these	positive	behaviors.	
	
Please	take	some	time	and	review	with	your	family	the	positive	behavior	expectations	when	
they	return	from	school	daily.	Practice	and	encourage	your	child	to	be	safe,	respectful,	and	
responsible.	
	
Working	together	to	promote	positive	behavior	helps	increase	student	achievement	and	get	
our	students	ready	for	the	21st	Century	Learning	skills.		
	
Our	three	school-wide	behavioral	expectations	are:	

- Be	Safe		
- Be	Respectful	
- Be	Responsible		

We	look	forward	to	an	exciting	year	ahead!	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Ronda	Tremblay	
PBIS	Team	

 
      


